
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

7th September 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

GIRLS FOOTBALL CLUB 

 
Your child would like to join the Girl’s Football Club run by Mrs Jeffryes and Mr Clare.  It 

will be held between 3.00 pm. and 4.00 pm. on Tuesday each week, starting on Tuesday 12th 

September. 

 

Please sign and return the permission slip below and retain this letter to remind you that your 

child will be staying after school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Girls Football Club               Please complete and return 

 

 

Child’s Name: ........................................................................... Class: ........................................ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Girls Football Club on Tuesday each week. 

 

After training:    My child is allowed to walk home alone Yes/No* 

(4.00 pm.)    

   My child will be collected   Yes/No* 

 

 

Signed : ..........................................................................Parent/Guardian 

 

*Please delete where applicable. 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

